
From:  Albert Lew <albert.lew@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/14/2020 08:00:00 AM

To:  Sunbula Azieh <sunbula.azieh@lacity.org>

Subject:  CEQAs: Hollywood Center Project and Hollywood & Wilcox Project
 

You have these two projects. The folders for both are created in Drive and referenced in the tracking file.

The priority is still completing the LAX-ATMP Sewer Assessments CEQA first, then tackling these two.

Thanks,
Albert

Albert C. Lew, P.E.
Wastewater Engineering Services Division (WESD)
Bureau of Sanitation
Department of Public Works
City of Los Angeles
Phone: 323.342.6207
Fax:     323.342.6210
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https://www.lacitysan.org/san/faces/home?_adf.ctrl-state=1czntgvqfi_1&_afrLoop=1699631186379363&_afrWindowMode=0&_afrWindowId=null#!%40%40%3F_afrWindowId%3Dnull%26_afrLoop%3D1699631186379363%26_afrWindowMode%3D0%26_adf.ctrl-state%3D1czntgvqfi_5
http://www.lacitysan.org/recycla

